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M. Rashid A. Khairi, 2.0, License Mo. 13-24511-01
7430 Worth Shadaland Docket No. D30-28698
Indiananolis, IN 46250

Dear Dr. Khairi:

This refers to the telephone afscussion with Mr. W. P. Reicihold on
September 7, 1990, concerning yeur corrective actions. We understand that
your corrective actions for violations 1 and 7 were completed by August 1990,

and you will follow the manufacturer's recommendations the next time you ship
a fodine=125 source.

We also understand that you will review these procedures and requirements
monthly to make sure the violations are not repeated.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

George M. McCann, Chief
Nuclear Materia's Safety
Section 1
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